

VIRGINIA ASSOCIATION OF ASSESSING OFFICERS

RESOLUTION

WHEREAS, Joe M. Vick of West Palm Beach, Florida, has expressed his intent to be a candidate for the position of Vice-President of the International Association of Assessing Officers.

WHEREAS, Joe M. Vick has shown great leadership and ability over the years in the International Association of Assessing Officers, having served faithfully in numerous capacities and professional activities.

NOW, THEREFORE, be it resolved by the Virginia Association of Assessing Officers that the candidacy of Joe M. Vick be endorsed for the position of Vice-President of the International Association of Assessing Officers for 1982.

The above resolution was unanimously adopted by the Virginia Association of Assessing Officers at their Board Meeting held in Richmond, Virginia on January 20, 1982.

Jay T. Alexander, CAE, President Virginia Association of Assessing Officers

Attested by:

John H. Hughes, SRPA, CAE, Secretar Virginia Association of Assessing Officers